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NEWS RELEASE 

 
Canamex announces all matters approved at AGM held on March 6, 2017 

 
(March 14, 2017) Canamex Resources Corp.  (TSX-V: CSQ) (OTCBB: CNMXF) (FSE: CX6) announces that all 
matters were approved by shareholders at its Annual General Meeting held on March 6, 2017 (the 
“AGM”). Accordingly, the directors and officers of the Company remain as follows:   

Mark Billings:  Chief Executive Officer, Chairman and Director 
Gregory Hahn:  President, Chief Operating Officer and Director 
Jeb Handwerger: Director 
Frank Högel:  Director 
Dean McDonald: Director 
Mike Stark:  Director 
Richard Barnett:  Secretary and Chief Financial Officer 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
SIGNED: “Mark Billings” 
 
Mark Billings, CEO and Chairman  
Contact: (514) 296-1641, mark@marengomgt.com  
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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